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Los Tigres del Norte WIN The Best Norteno Album 
GRAMMY Award – For The Second Year in A Row 

After Recently Receiving a Lifetime Achievement Award From The Latin Recording Academy 
That Paid Tribute to The Unrivaled Four Decade Career Of The World’s Leading Regional-

Mexican Band, Los Tigres’ GRAMMY Win For Detalles y Emociones Demonstrates That The 
Legendary Band’s New Music Still Sets The Mark For Excellence In Their Genre 

 

On The Same Night, Los Tigres Played To A Sold-Out 
Crowd At The Famed San Antonio Rodeo: 

“Tales of outlaws and smugglers were mixed with hopeful songs about the immigrant life in America when Los 
Tigres del Norte took the AT&T Center stage at 10:10 p.m. Sunday. Dressed in shiny black outfits with glittering 

silver trim, Los Tigres were smiling broadly when they kicked off their show with 'Rumbo Al Sur,' from their 
forthcoming CD 'Raices.' They had plenty of reason to smile — they had just got the news that they won a 

Grammy in the best norteño CD category. Other tunes that got the crowd cheering wildly included the band's 
corrido classics 'Jefes de Jefes' and 'De Pacas de a Kilo' and the ballad 'Directo al Corazon.' It was impressive 
to see a full house when Los Tigres kicked off their show, considering it was late Sunday night. The fans seemed 

to radiate a sense of pride that their heroes were performing on the same rodeo stage as the top American 
country superstars.” – San Antonio Express News 

  

New LOS TIGRES DEL NORTE Album  
RAICES To Be Released March 4 

 
RAICES (“Roots”) Will Be The First Of Two New Los Tigres Records Planned For Release This 
Year, As The World’s “Most Influential Regional Mexican group” Celebrates Four Decades Of 

Making Music. While Los Tigres del Norte Has Always Given Voice To The Most Pressing Issues 
Facing The Immigrant Community, They Have Also Been Guardians Of The Community’s 

Cultural History. With The Appropriately Named Raices, The Legendary Los Tigres Honor The 
Best Of That Heritage With Newly Recorded Versions Of Classic Mexican Songs 

 
Next Up, Look For Los Tigres Del Norte To Perform At Dolphin 
Stadium in Miami On February 17th – Following the Honduras 

vs. Guatemala Soccer Match.  They Will Then Attend The 
Premios Lo Nuestro Awards On February 21 Where They Have 

Received THREE More Nominations 
 
 

For more information on Los Tigres Del Norte, please contact John Reilly at 212.445.8440 / jreilly@rogersandcowan.com
Or Sylvia Bedrosian at 212.445.8424 / sbedrosian@rogersandcowan.com
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